
  
  
  
  

  A PUBLIC HOLIDAY TO CELEBRATE INTERNATIONAL LABOR DAY
ON THURSDAY 2/5/2019 

  April 24, 2019  

According to the announcement issued by Prime Minister on the occasion of the International Labor
Day, the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) will be off on Thursday May 2, 2019, as it will resume its
work on Sunday May 5, 2019. 
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